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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 655 deletes the requirement for a state agency seeking additional office space to submit a 

request to the State Governmental Technology Applications Review Board as it relates to the 

relates to a statewide assistance telework program. State agencies will be required to provide the 

Office of Management and Enterprise Services with telework documentation if it intends to 

acquire or lease real property.   
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